
 

The New York State Reliability Council (NYSRC) is seeking to engage an attorney as its 
Counsel.  

The NYSRC is responsible for establishing the state-wide Installed Reserve Margin (IRM) for the New 
York ISO’ capacity market in New York State and for the establishment of rules for the reliable 
operation of the New York State bulk power system. More detailed information about the NYSRC 
and its activities can be found at http://www.nysrc.org.  

The NYSRC Counsel is responsible for making annual fillings at the Federal Energy Regulatory 
Commission (FERC) and the New York State Public Service Commission. In addition, the Counsel 
attends all monthly NYSRC Executive Committee meetings, and supports the NYSRC on other 
related legal matters, as necessary. The hours of service required each month range from 
approximately 6 to 25 hours. 

Interested attorneys should send a letter expressing their interest and qualifications to Chris 
Wentlent, Chair of the NYSRC at cwentlent@gmail.com or contact him directly at (607) 343-0500. 
Letters expressing interest must be received by the close of business, Friday, February 16, 2024.  
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